
Hello dear Venetians,

The Venice Neighborhood Council's Resiliency Committee wants you to know about an exciting
free opportunity to practice our emergency preparedness skills in person!

This Pop-Up Drill will take place at Penmar Park on Saturday, November 13th, from 10am to
12pm, and will be taught by the Neighborhood Training Program instructors. The drill will focus
on setting up neighborhood "staging areas" and sending out assessment teams after a disaster.

This is an opportunity to learn an extremely valuable preparedness skill as well as meet and get
to know your neighborhood folks -- the people you will be counting on if an emergency happens.
And it will be fun!

If you have two-way radios, please bring them with you. Some will be provided.

Here is the link to register: https://ntp-la-popupdrill-november2021.eventbrite.com/

Also, we are looking forward to hosting a town hall and a number of online and in-person
trainings in the new year, so stay tuned!

Warmly,
Your committee members
Anneke Campbell
Cristina Rodriguez-Greenberg



Keith Harrison


